
Phone call from resident: 

I received a phone call the morning of June 4 from Joan, long-time resident of the area, who wished to 

remain anonymous other than her first name, as she indicated that she was afraid of repercussion. She 

said she felt she needed to speak up but also protect her family. She also indicated she would be unable 

to attend the meeting as she is the primary care giver for an individual who would be unable to attend 

with her. She said, “Our neighborhood is already in trouble, with shootings and murders and drug sales 

regularly in the area, I’m afraid for my safety if my full name is attached to this statement and it could be 

traced to me, but I strongly urge Planning Commission to deny the extra hours extension for alcohol. 

Our neighborhood is already going downhill, and this would contribute to its demise.” 


